BILL SUMMARY
2" Session of the 54™ Legislature

Bill No.: HB2590
Version: Introduced
Request Number: 8840
Author: Representative Ownbey
Date: 2/14/2014
Impact: $0

Research Analysis

HB 2590 allows a permanent resident of the United States to apply for license pursuant to the
Oklahoma Self Defense Act.

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott

Fiscal Analysis

HB2590 has been reviewed by fiscal staff and determined to have no fiscal impact on state
revenues.

Prepared By: Marilyn Anderson

Other Considerations

None.
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